In the Name of Allah,
the Most Beneficent, the Most Merciful
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Toawards an‘interest-free’ world.

Date: 19th August 2021
To: IBG Members
Sub: Ashura (10th Muharram) Holiday

Pleased be informed that our Central Office and other services will
remain closed tomorrow (Friday, 20th August 2021) on account of
Ashura (10th Muharram).

Regards
Heera Group Management "Stay Safe, Stay Healthy!"



